
We have just completed our first week at school and what a 
busy one it was!  All week long we have been working hard at 
learning the rules and routines of our classroom, learning new 

ways to say hello to our friends, and practicing our friends’ 
names.  It has been such a great week for all of our kiddos!

During circle time this week, we sang songs about our colors and 
counting, as well as danced to some new songs that are 

teaching us how to listen and follow directions all while being 
super silly!  It was great seeing everyone laugh and smile and 

have so much fun!

We introduced several new centers this week in our classroom, 
including a fun, Bills-themed sensory bin, play-doh, magnets, 

straws and connectors, the kitchen, and vet center!  

Some of the stories we read this week were: Rosie’s First Day of 
Preschool, Off to Preschool, The Kissing Hand, Suri Spider 

Selects a Solution, and Tucker Turtle Takes Time to Tuck and 
Think.

Next week we will continue learning all about our friends, 
adding more songs and concepts to our two circle times, and 

continue practicing the rules of the classroom. 
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Friday, September 29th 
School Picture Day

(More Information to Come Home Soon)

Please remember to turn in all 

forms for your child that went 

home both over the summer as 

well as from parent night.

If you would like to send in a 

sweatshirt with your child to keep 

at school in case they get cold, 

you may do so.
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